
Dear Home Again Residents and Families, 

While the vaccination and booster programs are helping the spread of COVID-19, we are 
seeing a big increase in cases in our area for both unvaccinated and vaccinated individuals. 

As a health care community that serves a higher risk population we will however be 
continuing with some restrictions for our staff and visitors.

While we understand that continuing such things as mask wearing is a burden, we do 
know that the protection of the vaccines is not absolute. We have seen vaccinated 
residents contract COVID-19 and end up in the hospital. The risk remains for the 
spread of the virus in our communities so we will remain diligent.
We greatly appreciate everyoneʼs continued support for the health of our residents.. 

Visitation restrictions which will continue: 

• Each visitation will be subject to a self-check in and temperature check. You will see a 
self-check in area when entering our buildings. The doors are not locked during 
business hours.

• If a visitor has a fever or any other symptoms of illness, we ask that they refrain from 
entering the building.

• All visitors and residents are required to wear a mask during the entire visit.
• We ask that visitors not congregate in common areas of the communities without prior 

approval.
• Visits will be limited to a maximum of four visitors at a time without prior approval.
• Indoor visitors must be adults only, we ask that no unvaccinated children visit inside at 

this time. Visits with small children and family groups can occur outside.
• Outbreaks in area school age children remain very high.
• Visitors with family pets will now be allowed as appropriate.
• If we have an outbreak of COVID-19 in our communities, we anticipate going back 

into a full restriction on visitation until under control.

We are extremely excited to feel secure enough to make this 
change.  PLEASE BE COURTEOUS AND PATIENT with our staff and 
follow these guidelines. Those not willing to work with us and 
make this a positive move forward will be asked not to visit.

Revised Visitation Rules


